
ILO/SU/RES/56

RESOLUTION

concerning collective bargaining in the ILO

The ILO Staff Union at its Annual General Meeting convened on 10 October 1990,

RECALLING that the International Labour Office has a solemn commitment to
promote the effective recognition of the right to collective bargaining throughout the world,

DEPLORING the fact that this right is at present not recognised for international
civil servants either within the Common System or even in the ILO for its own staff,

REAFFIRMING its determination to pursue its efforts to achieve genuine progress
in this respect.

RECALLING the resolution concerning pensions and collective Bargaining in the
ILO adopted by the Extraordinary General Meeting of 31 May 1990,

HAVING TAKEN NOTE of the list of points for negotiation communicated to it by
the Staff Union Committee;

INSTRUCTS the Staff Union Committee to initiate discussions with the Director-
General without delay in order to obtain recognition and implementation of the right to
collective bargaining on conditions of employment and work at the ILO.


